
8. CONTRACT NO 98/99-353
FERRYMEAD ACCESS ROAD
TRUSCOTTS ROAD TO BRIDLE PATH ROAD RR 9498

Officer responsible Author
City Streets Manager Design Engineer Trans/Urban Design, Stuart McHugh

Corporate Plan Output:  Page 9.5.88 New Assets - New Construction

The purpose of this report is to advise the Board of the details of this Contract and
obtain approval to have tenders reported direct to the Board after tenders close.

The tenders will exceed the $300,000 authority delegated to Council Officers.

This new road has come from submissions regarding the relocation of the main entrance
to the Ferrymead Historic Park from Bridle Path Road to Truscotts Road.

A Resource consent based on providing access to Ferrymead from both Truscotts Road
and Bridle Path Road has been granted.

The Contract is for the construction of a new 10.5 m wide chipsealed access road to
Ferrymead Historic Park between Truscotts Road and Bridle Path Road.  Also included
is the construction of swales, fencing, kerbs, channels, asphaltic concrete paths, grassed
berms, landscaping, drainage works and road shoulder restoration.

Tenders were advertised on 13 March 1999 and closed on 24 March 1999.

A separate report on the results of the tenders will be produced prior to the Board
meeting on 31 March 1999.

Recommendation: That the results of the tenders for Contract No 98/99-33 (Ferrymead
Access Road) which close on 24 March 1999 be reported directly to
the Board for consideration at the Board meeting on 31 March 1999.

Chairman’s
Recommendation: For discussion


